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NEXT YEAR’S EXECUTIVE 

On Thursday, April 15th, the 
results of the Student Associa- 
t ion Election became known. 
The ballots were counted and 
recorded by the Poll ing Of f i -  
cers, watched carefully by the 
Candidate’s Campaign Mana- 
gers. The results were: 

Full-time President - 
Sharon McElroy 

Vice-president I?ternai - 
Neville Miilar 

Vice-president External - 
Gunter Schlieper 

Business Society Chairperson - 
Lianne Kos 

In  by acclamation were: 

Engineering Society Chair- 
person - Bob Slavik 

Health Society Chairperson - 
Marg McKinney 

Secretary Treasurer - 
Don Mackay 

This is the new Executive for 
4he 1976/.77 term of office and 
under the new full-time Pres- 
ident, Sharon McElroy, it is 
hoped that the streamlining 
from elevert to seven members 
will facilitate a closer and more 
efficient working team. 

The decision to have a 
full-time President for the first 
time was made by the present 
S.A. Executive after much 
thought and also, after. the 
President, Steve Brown, and 
V.P. Internal, George Scott, 
visited many campuses across 
Canada where ful l - t ime Stu- 
dent Presidents were the norm. 

The Student Association of 
BClT is a very strong, indepen- 
dent group compared to other 
campuses. The Student Acti- 
vity Fee paid by each studenf 
is budgeted each year and goes 
to provide many of the facili- 
tie,s-and activities in the SAC 
Building. On many other 
campuses the facil i t ies are 
provided by Student Services, 
but up until now this area has 
not been a priority when the 
budget is handed down from 
Victoria. 

The old and new executive 
wil l be spending Wednesday, 
April 28th, at a Seminar at the 
Astor Hotel  which is  being 
jo int ly organized by,  Student 
Services and the S.A. Execu- 
the. At the seminar discus- 
sions wil l take piace on where 
the S.A. and Student Services 
can combine their goals and 

objectives instead of working 
separately to try to accomplish 
the same thing. The incoming 
executive w i l l  learn of the 
issues and goals which can be 
usefully continued instead of 
spending valuable t ime on 
those which cannot. By hold- 
ing this seminar, i t  is hoped 
that much of the time spent by 
each new executive on finding 
out what is happening can be 
eliminated. I t  is no easy job 
being ful l - t ime students and 
student politicians; dedication 
and organization are necessi- 
ties i f  they are to survive and 
student support is much need- 
ed to help them do a good job. 

In September each tgchno- 
logy w i l l  be asked to elect 
Technology representatives, 
both first and second year, to 
represent them on the Student 
Council. I t  is vital that these 
representatives at tend the 
Council meetings and feed 
back the information to the 
technology. Many students 
complain that they don’t know 
what is going on, yet channels 
are w t  up  each year to let 
them know. Next year, with 
a wGikly LINK a66 open 
channels of communication, we 
can keep students informed 
and up-to-date on thlngs that 
affect their campus life. It 
should be an interesting year! 

LOGGERS SPORTS TEAM 
CLEANS UP 

B.C.I.T.’s Loggers Sports 
Teams travelled to Spokane for 
a clooege logging show on Apr. 
9 & 10 and had a very success- 
ful weekend. 

The Mens’ “A” Team finish- 
ed f irst and the “B” team 
third with Spokane Community 
College placing second. 

The ‘A’ team’s win comple- 
ted a clean sweep of the 75176 
college logging shows. they 
had recorded previous victories 
in Prince George and at BClT 
earlier in the year. 

The womens team, led by 
Sandie MacLaurin’s usual 
strong performance, ended up 
tied for second spot; behind 
SCC. 

Winners on the mens teams 
included: Ron Paterson-cho- 
kerman’s race & birling; Bob 
McFarland--power saw bucking 
& axe throw; Mike Herrling- - 
springboard chop; AI McEwan- 
standing chop; Forne Scott- - 
single bucking and Forne Scott 
& AI McEwan- -double bucking 

BClT atso won a six event. re- 
lay race. Bob McFarland at- 
tempted to break a log with his 
head dur ing this event, but 
luckily Bob wasn’t hurt ,  and 
more important than Bob’s 
head, the relay team didn’t 
lose much time. 

FORESTRY FIELD NEAR 
COMPLETION 

I suppose none of the stu- 
dents really give a damn, and 
many of the staff don’t even 
know where the Forestry Sport 
Field is; however, on the south 
east corner of the campus, the 
Forestry Technology Club has, 
over the past 4 to 5 years, 
been developing a Forestry 
Sport Field. 

You may have noticed the 
two climbing trees and you 
may have noticed, i f  you hap- 
pened to pass by, the burling 
pond, but you may not know 
how al l  these things were 
acquired. 

The students have had-all of 
the materials donated. McMil- 
Ian Bloedel donated the two 
trees; the cement for the 
burling pond was donated, as 
was the f i l l  around it and the 
top soil. 

It is interesting to note that 
sometimes there is very little 
credit given to the ingenuity 
and resourcefulness of our 
students. So tet’s hear it for 
Forestry; they did it again ..... 
THE LAURIE JACK AWARD 

PRESENTATION 

SHARON MCELROY 
PRESIDENT 

LIANNE KOS 
BUS1 NESS SOCl ETY 

CHAIRPERSON 

DONMACKAY 

IN BY ACCLAMATiON 
SEC.-TR EASU RER 

MISSING 

ROB SLAViK 
ENGINEERING SOCIETY 
CHAIRPERSON 

MARG MCKINNEY 
HEALTH SOCIETY 

CHAl RPERSON 

NEVILLE MILLAR OUNTHER SCHLiEPER 

Ron Paterson, better known 
as “Chopperman”, was runner 
up for the “top logger of the 
show”award. That honor was 
won by Kurt Bower of SCC. 

I t  was a good year for 
BCIT’s loggers sports teams 
and we*re hoping for more of 
the same next year. 

7..  

At the Graduation Ball held 
oh Apr i l  24th a t  the Hyatt  
Regency Hotel, Bob Slavlk, 
First  Year Forestry Student, 
was presented with the Laurie 
Jack Scholarship of $500. Bob 
received this award from Steve 
Brown, S.A. President on be- 
half of the Student Asroelation. 
The award was given for 
outstanding services to the 
Student Association. 

Bob has been an active 
Council member, representing 
Forestry, and was one of the 
major organizers of the recent 
Forestry Week on campus. 

The S A .  Constitution Change 

Committee wishes to Announce 

that the changes are available 

for student viewing in the S A ,  

m c e ,  and will be read at the 

nnual General *a Meeting on May l ‘ 3 ’  

V. P.1 NTERNAL Vice-Presldent External 
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TO: Members of the Board of 
Governors 
Pr inc ipa l ’ s  Execut ive  
Com mi ttee 

As a graduating student 
observing the job market, I 
recently came across an adver- 
tisement from BClT invit ing 
applications for a “Director of 
Personnel”. 

Being a student in the Per- 
sonnel Industrial Relations 
Option, I was curious to find 
out what it really takes to be a 
personnel manager and about 
how long i t  would take me to 
get there. Reading the body of 
the advertisement, i t  was gen- 
erally what I had expected 
until I came down to the last 
line stating the minimum quali- 
fications: “B. Commerce with 
at least 3 years’ experience.” 
I soon realized t h i s - d i d  not 
include me. Seeking further 
clarification from the Executive 
Director of Personnel, Informa- 
tion and Student Services, l 
real@ed I could be considered 
in 5 or 6 years, assuming I had 
accumulated enough related 
experience; s t i l l  I would not 
match UF to the minimum 
qualification. I would like to 
point out that the Bachelor of 
Commerce degree requirement 
is not related to the personnel 
f ie ld and that the advertise- 
ment does not ask for specific 
experience. 

M y  question is, why does 
BClT downgrade the value of 
its own diploma? 

Yours sincerely, 
Robert Sawka 

DROP OFF POINTS FOR 
USED POCKET BOOKS FOR 
DOGWOOD LODGE ARE 
LOCATED IN T H E  SAC 
OFFICES & THE NORTH 
FOYER. 

AN AFTER THOUGHT 

’ Although many of you may 
have forgotten by now, the 
residents of Dogwood Lodge 
would like to thank you for the 
support that you gave them at 
their bazaar, held on March 30 
& 3 f .  

I t  might be nice to know that 
the’money raised was sufficient 
to pay for one bus trip for an 
evening out for the residents. 
The residents themselves en- 
joyed participating in the ba- 
zaar. 

Thank you for your co-opera- 
tion! 

BLOODY CUP RESULTS 

Medlcal Lab. won thls year’s 
Bloody Cup and 10 cases of 
beer. 127 people turned out to 
bleed which was 37 percent of 
thls technology.Congratulat1ons 
to Medlcal Lab.. 

When attending pubs in  the 
SAC Building, please park in 
the gravel lot next to  the 
teacher training bui lding off 
Willingdon and also on Will- 
don Highway if lot is full. 

The parking lot behind the 
SAC Building will be closed off 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

of the Student Association 

on Wednesday MAY 5th 
in SAC CAFETERIA 

Pwizes will be awarded to the 

tech with most students there. 

LASSETER’S 
DEN Vancouver 

Broadway 
& 

Commercial 

CABARET 

Tues Thro’ Saturday 

9 - 2  

Weekdays ‘Free: 

34 price to Students 

on Weekende - 

SEE YOU THIS SUMMER. 

1976 AWARDS CEREMONY 

The annual B.C.I.T. Awards 
Ceremony provides an occasion 
for outstanding graduating stu- 
dents to be recognized. I n  
addition to medals awarded to 
the top students in each tech- 
nology, special prizes are also 
presented. 

This year the Awards Cere- 
mony will take place the same 
day as convocation, Friday, 
June 11. Award winners who 
are employed by that date will 
therefore not be required to 
request two days absence from 
work. The Awards Ceremony 
wi l l  continue from 10:45 to 
11:45 a.m. wi th  a luncheon 
then served at 12 noon for 
participants and invited guests. 
Those students attending the 
Awards Ceremony w i l l  have 
sufficient t ime following the 
luncheon to assemble at 1:30 
p.m. for the afternoon gradu- 
ation exercises. 

Medal and prize winners will 
be notified by letter in May. 
Since the Awards Ceremony 
and luncheon will be held in 
the SAC. cafeteria th is year, 
award recipients will be able to 
invite their parents or spouse. 

A TIMELY HINT FROM YOUR 
HEALTH SERVICES AT BClT 

LIVING WITH STRESS 

Stress is l iv ing in  dishar- 
mony wi th  the world around 
you. Illness is also a lack of 
harmony whether caused’by a 
virus, polluted air, ingested 
chemical, stress, or some other 
factor. I t  seems to be one of 
the inescapable risks of life in 
the twentieth century and is 
nothing new to us. 

Stress is not just nervous 
tension; i t ’s  a demand for 
adjustment, placed on the indi- 
vidual by a situation or even!. 
And it’s not necessarily bad, 
by any means. A certain 
amount of stress improves per- 
formance. Too little stress (in 
prolonged inactivity) tends to 
lead to loss of motivation, 
alertness and general respon- 
siveness. 

Dr. Hans Selye, author of 
Stress Without Distress, be- 
lieves that stress, when proper- 
ly understood and applied, can 
actually prove beneficial to  
almost every individual. We 
all need some stress to give us 
zest in life. 

The abi l i ty  to  cope wi th  
stress depends on several in- 
fluences such as social environ- 
ment--fam ily background, so- 
cial class, ethnic group and the 
larger culture of the nation. 
Some people w i l l  f ind them- 
selves constitutionally more 
vulnerable to stress than others 
and wi l l  have to put more 
effort into learning to cope 
with it. One plan to help cope 
with stresses in life can be: 

1. Get more rest and sleep- 
regular hour of bedtime, avoid 
sleeping pills, rest as well as 
you can and take a daily nap. 

2. Regular exercise, daily if 
possible. Choose one that’s 
comfortable and realistic for 
you and do it regularly. 

Listen to your own warn- 
ing signals like butterflies in 
the stomach, pain in the back 
of the neck, and headaches. 
When heard, back up and ease 
off. 

3. 

4. Avoid the Hurry-Flurry- 
Worry Syndrome. Don’t sche- 
dule too many activities for the 
day. If you have to, provide 
relaxation periods when you 
don’t have to accomplish any- 
thing, even if for five minutes. 

I f  you know you’re going 
to have a stressful d i f f icu l t  
situation in the near future, 
identify your fears. Plan ways 
to cope with them by talking 
about them wi th  others who 
will listen. 

6. S5ek accurate informa- 
t ion about your problems. 
Anxiety results when you sit in 
the middle of a decision. Make 
a decision and act on it. 

7. Don’t be afraid of com- 
promise in a problem. Seldom 
does the ideal situation present 
itself. 

8. Include in  al l  plans, a 
chance-for changing a decision. 
Don’t be afraid to back out and 
try again another day. 

9. Avoid self-pity--it aggre- 
vates the problems. Take a 
break with other distractions as 
people, hobbies, a book or 
television. Laughter is an 
excellent circuit breaker. Laugh 
at yourself and your problems 
whenever possible. 

10. Avoid relying on alcohol 
or other drugs to help cope. 
Drinking each time a problem 
arises soon leads to abuse or 
addiction. 

11. Avoid loneliness. Seek 
out compatible people. Learn 
to love people and use things 
instead of loving things and 
using people. 

By Dr. Keith Sehnert, 
Reproduced from 

Family Health 
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WEDNESDAY, APRIL 28th 

ROOM 126 

12:15 pm 

DR. BRIAN PATE 
ASSOC. DIRECTOR, TRIUMF 

WILL SPEAK ON: 

TRIUMF - RADIOACTIVITY 

I N  Chemistry, Pollution and 
Health 

ORGANIC-MERCURY 
POlSONlNO 

-Mlnlmata Dlsease In Japan 
and N. Ontario 

Film & Lecture Presentatlon 
Room 129,12:00 Noon 
Wed. Aprll 14 

-Film Is a prevlew of display to 
be held at Habltat Forum In 
May. 

-Dlscusslon regardlng future of 
victims, indications of pollution 
In B.C. 

-Of Interest to ALL students 
and stafl. 

-Admldon by voluntary dona- 
tlon to Mlnamata Action Group 

Sponsored by BClT 
Hwlth Society 

B.C.I.T. RESIDENCE DONS 

The Wllllngdon School Resl- 
dences will continue to functlon 
as B.C.I.T. student resldences 
during #IO 1976-1977 academlc 
year. 

Accordingly, there will be a 
small number of Dons, living 
In the rosldences, actlng as 
resourca persons, counsellors, 
and advlsors to resident stu- 
dents, and fulfllllng limited 
admlnlstratlve duties. 

Interested students, staff, 
faculty and alumni are lnvlted 
to apply for appointment as 
Dons In the Wlllingdon School 
Residences for the 1976-1977 
academic yew.. 1 .. . - . 

Inqulrlos should be dlrected 

* .  

to 

Wr. Val Karplnsky 
BClT Housing Coordlnator 
SAC Building [Local 6071 

SAC PUB! 
THIS FRIDAY 

featuring 

FLYTE 

Vrums, guitar organ, 

bass, piano vocals 

SAC Cafe 

Beer, cider, import dk local wine 

Only $1.00 

Doors 6 pm Band 9 pm - 1 am 



THE LINK, TU-., Aprll 27, 1976 

-1C.m. _ _  -_ *- -- -- - .,-E-r -- 1-1. -- - -- -- -- -- M I  -- -- -- I-1, -- -- -- - _ _  _ _  - -= - qPAGE 3- 

PEARBOOK UNITED NATIONS 
VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

In 1968, at the initiative of the 
government of Iran, the Gene- 
ral Assembly of the Uni ted 
Nations requested the Econo- 
mic and Social Council to study 
the feasibil i ty of creating an 
international corps of volun- 
teers for development. Acknow 
ledging the important contribu- 
tions of national volunteer pro- 
grammes and international vo- 
lunteer organizations, the Eco- 
nomic and Social Council invi- 
ted the Secretary-General to 
study the arrangements for 
creating an international corps 
of volunteers. Following consi- 
deration of the Secretary-Gene- 
ral’s report by the Governing 
Council of the UNDP and the 
Economic and Social Council, 
the General Assembly adopted 
a resolution establishing the 
United Nations Volunteers 
[UNV] as of January 1, 1971. 

UNV will be associated prima- 
rily with development projects 
of the United Nations system, 
which include UNDP-assisted 
projects as well as projects of 
the specialized agencies and 
organizations. 

To qual i fy for admission to 
UNV, a man or woman must 
be over the age of twenty-one, 
meet the health standards and 
personal qualif ications esta- 
blished by UNV and possess 
the educational and technical 
background needed in  the post 
for which he‘ has volunteered. 
The programme is Intended 
pr imari ly to encourage the 
participation of the younger 
generation in the cause of 
development. The United Na- 
tions volunteers will have well- 
defined duties. Heavy empha- 
s is  is placed on appropriate 
technical qualifications, in anti- 
cipation of governments’ re- 
quests for volunteers to work 
in development projects where 
the need for specific skills and 
talents is of high priority. The 
broad scope of development 
projects range from agricultu- 
ra l  and teacher t ra in ing to 
engine repair and city planning 
and offers a wide choice to 
able young graduates from 
universities and technical insti- 
tutions and to highly-skil led 
artisans. 

SALES 
AVAILABLE IN 

THE TNT STORES 
Don’t think because you have no 

significant previous job history, 
it’s not worth having a professionally 
prepared resume. 

Scribe Services, in consultation 
with you, will prepare the most 
effective resume possible. Not just 
a list of your scholastic achieve- 
ments and qualifications, but a 
professional presentation of your 
individual qualities. The sum of all 
you have to offer potential 
employers. 

Talk to Scribe Services. It’s a 
good start. s c m s m  Executive ContactsWrofessional Resumes I311). 

(604) 688-6796 
Suite 507.475 Howe Street. Vancouver, British Columbia V6C 283 

v y o u  signed up already 

bring receipts please 

to Student Publications 

$3.00 

This is the last year the 

BCIT Yearbook will be produced 

Said office manager Cheryl 
Latiff:“Last year we had line- 
ups of 50 to 60 students by the 
end of April. And our busiest 
times are May and the end of 
June.” 

STUDENT JOB OUTLOOK 
‘ IWROVED’ As a decision maker in the engineering 

community, the Certified Engineering 
Technologist (C.E.T.) enjoys a Professional 
Status in business, industry and government. 

Summer employment pros- 
pects for students appear to be 
“at least as good as last year 
and maybe better,” Canada 
Manpower spokesman Lydia 
Gledhill said Tuesday. 

“Jobs for students w i l l  be 
especially plentiful in the ser- 
vice and tourism industries, 
particularly during Habitat.  
The picture isn’t as dismal as 
we earlier thought.” 

Canada Manpower began 
opening employment centres 
for students in Vancouver this 
week and 33 centres through- 
out B.C. and Yukon w i l l  be 
open by May 1, she said. 

The office opened Tuesday 
and, she said, the best jobs go 
quickly. 
Students are also encouraged 

to find or make their own jobs, 
she said. 

“We get many calls from 
householders who want fences 
painted, windows washed, 
lawns mowed and gardens 
weeded. This work is consider- 
ed domestic and does not 
require payment of the mini- 
mum wage, although some 
jobs net students more.” 

Minimum wages are presently 
$2.35 an hour for 17 years and 
under and $2.75, 18 and over. 
There will be an adjustment, 
June 1, to $2.60 and $3 hourly 
for the respective age groups. 

Registering students may be 
in  high school or university. 
Last year more than 24,000 in 
the Lower Mainland, which in 
cludes Chilliwack, applied for 
work and there were 18,466 
placements. 

the society of engineering technologists 
OF THE PROVINCE OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

2991 West 41st Avenue, Vancouver, B.C. V6N 3C8 

Among positions offered on 
Manpower’s job opportunities 
board at 1155 Robson are jobs 
for tour guides, f luent in  
Japanese and prepared to tra- 
vel to Banff, Jasper and Cal- 
gary; community workers, 
chambermaids, typists and 
even a courier for a medical 
lab. There is also a chance to 
sail all summer and get paid 
doing it-by the department of 
national defence. 

CERTIFICATION OF ENGINEERING TECHNICIANS 
AND ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGISTS IN B.C. 

’ .  

CLASSIFIED 

Training may include intensive 
language courses, instruction 
in the history and culture of 
the country to which volunteers 
will be assigned, and instruct- 
ion in job skills. UNV will be 
responsible for acquainting the 
volunteer with the United Nat- 
ions Development system and 
its operation. 

Normally service will be for a 
minimum period of 24 months 
wi th  possibil i ty of extension 
depending on project require- 
ments. In the country of assign 
ment, a UNV volunteer w i l l  
receive a monthly living allow- 
ance in local currency to cover 
all basic needs for food, clo- 
thing and incidental .expenses. 
He w i l l  be provided w i th  
adequate furnished living acco- 
mmodations, free of rent. On 
arr ival  i n  the country, an 
appropriate nrrival grant will 
be given. Annual Leave will be 
at the rate of two-and-a-half 
working days per month of 
service. Health: UNV will un- 
dertake responsibility for medi- 
cal and hospital expenses ari- 
sing from in jury  or Illness 
incurred during the course of 
assignment. This provision, 
includes all medical expences 
caused by illness or accident in 
country of assignment, expen- 
ses for curative dental care, 
expenses for medical examina- 

CALL - INTOWN BUSINESS 
SERVICES INC.’ STE W119 - 
744 WEST HASTINGS ST. 
VANC. B.C. V6ClA7, 
Tel . 685-8288 

CANADA’S LARGEST SERVICE 
52.75 pw psc 

Send now for  l a m  catalog. En- 
close $2.00 to cover return post. 

ESSAY SERVICES 
age. 

57 Spadina Ave.. Suite #208 
Toronto, Ontario. Canada 

(416) 366-6549 
Our feearch servke is sold 
for research assistance only. 

Term Papers! Canada’s largest service. 
For catalogue send $2 to: - Essay Ser- 
vices. 57 spadina Ave.. #208, Toronto. 
Ontario, Canada. 

I 

A t  the University of B.C. 
student services officer Dick 
Shirran said the job activity is 
good. 

tions, immunizations and in-  
noculations dur ing period of 
assignment, all transportation 
costs resulting from accidents 
or illness, including evacua- 
tion. Legal status: A UNV 
volunteer has a special status 
and is  not regarded as a U.N. 
official. 

STUDENT RESUMES 
TYPING SERVICES 

“Companies are coming out 
to +interview students for both 
permanent and summer jobs. 
Few, however, are making firm 
commitments,” he said. WHEN ATTENDING PUBS 

IN THE SAC BUILDING, PL- 
EASE PARK IN THE GRAVEL 
LOT NEXT TO THE TEACH- 
ER TRAINING BUILDING OFF 
WILLINGDON AND ALSO ON 
WILLINGDON HIGHWAY IF 
LOT IS FULL. 

“They are waiting for a 
clearer financial picture of 
where the province is going.” 

Shirran said summer job situ- 
ations are always di f f icul t  to 
assess. He hopes Habitat will 
generate work. 

He said 3000.to 4000 students 
usually register for employ- 
ment and most f ind work, 
though not necessarily in their 
chosen fields. 

Because of the location of 
projects, i t  may be very diffi- 
cult to place married couples - 
each case w i l l  have to be 
judged individually. Couples 
with families cannot be accom- 
modated at the present time. 

UNV does not recruit volun- 
teers direct ly as candidates 
must be screened and spon- 
sored by a national agency, 
usually an experienced volun- 
teer organization. I n  Canada 
WUSC fills this role, forward- 
ing applications to UNV- Gene- 
va for submission to the reque- 
st ing governm‘ent for accep- 
tance/ rejection. 

~~ ~~ 

DUE TO THE PRESSURE OF 
FINAL EXAMS THE LINK 
STAFF WILL NOT BE ABLE 
TO PUT OUT ANOTHER ED1 
TlON OF THE NEWSPAPER. 

NEXT YEAR LINK STAFF 
WILL PRODUCE A WEEkLY 
NEWSPAPER WITH BETTER 
CAMPUS COVERAGE AND 
REPORTING. IF YOU WOULD 
L I K E  TO WORK ON THE 
NEWSPAPER NEXT YEAR 
POP INTO PUBLICATIONS. 

THE PARKING LOT BEHIND 
THE SAC BUILDING WILL BE 
CLOSED OFF TO PUB PARK- 
ING. 

THRIFT BAKERY 
4626 CANADA WAY 

Empliyers interested in hiring 
UBC students should give their 
specifications to the placement 
office, phone 228-4327, he said 

HALF PRICE BREAD 
AND 

PASTR~ES 
Reprinted from The Apr i l  7, 
1976 edition of The Province. Tel: 294-5864 
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EXTRAMURAL SPORTS 
c . 

ATHLETIC AWARD BANQUET 

The banquet was held at 
Royal Towers Hotel on Friday, 
April 9, and an enjoyable time 
was had by all. 

The following received awards 
for 75-76 season: 

ANNUAL AWARD - Contribu- 
tion to athletic programmes at 
B.C.I.T. 
Female - - - - Laura Wilson 

Male - - - Alan Conway 
[Health Data] 

[Gas & Oil] 

LABATTS BURSARY Com- 
bines academic and athletic 
ability 

Brenda Walman [X-ray] 

Humourous Awards were pre- 
sented to various team mem- 
bers, which will be treasured 
in years to come. 

TEAM AWARDS - Popularity 
and athletic ability 

Honourable mention should be 
made of the organizers who 
were: 
Jack Hunt of Broadcasting; 

Male - - - Dawson Brenner [Bio-Science] Stanley Markowski, an alumni 
member and Jim Mitchel l  of 
the Athletic Staff. 

Basketball: Female - - Laura Wilson [Health Datal 

Volleyball: Female - - Shelly Wilcox [Med Rad] 

Male 

Ice Hockey: 

Soccer: 

Rugby: 

Golf: 

Cross Country: 

Elizabeth Jones [X-ray] 

- Vic Wiens [Admin Manag.] 

Greg Granstrom [Operations Manag.] 

Dave Robson [C S I  

Rick Vickery [Chem & Met.] 

Tony Campion [Fin. Management] 

Bob.Gordon [Forestry] 

Dave Kennelly [Forestry 1 

SWIMMING POOL 
The B.C.I.T. swimming pool 
schedule w i l l  be finished on 
Sunday, May 16. Lifeguards 
have indicated that they will be 
unavailable due to preparation 
for final exams. 
Anyone qualified for lifeguard 
to a minimum of Bronze Cross 
are required for the start of 
September. Contact us at the 
Athletic Department or call 
434-5722 Local 612. 
Do you want to work a four hr. 
shift at night or weekends? We 
even employ students for noon 
hours and holidays. Need work 
Come and see us. 

New STUDENT ASSOCIAT~ON 

BYLAW 2 - EXECUTIVE BODY OF THE ASSOCIATION 

1. The name of the Executive Body of the Association shall be 
the Student association Executive, hereinafter referred to as 
the Executive, and shall consist of: 

a. President (full-time) 
b. Vice-president Internal 
c. Vice-president External 
d. Secretary-Treasurer 
e. Health Society Chairperson 
f. Business Society Chairperson 
g. Engineering Society Chairperson 

2. The Executive shall: 

a. Assume office on June 1st  following election or 
appointment. 

b. Meet at the call of the Chair, four members shall form a 
quorum for the transaction of business. 

c. Attend the scheduled Student Association Executive and 
Council meetings. 

d. Enter minutes of all Executive meetings in books kept for 
that purpose. 

e. Subject to any Bylaw, regulation, restriction’and directions 
which the Council may from time to time make, impose, or 
give, be considered competent to exercise all of any part of 
the powers, authorities and discretions vested in  the 
Council, save and except the power to enact Bylaws or to 
amend this Constitution, or to amend any Bylaws enacted 
by the Council. 

f .   prepare for the commencement Of the Council at the 

Except as otherwise provided in this Constitution or its 
Bylaws, no officer of the Association shall hold an executive 
position on any Committee or sub-organization of the 
Association. 

beginning of the ensuing term. 

3. 

BYLAW 2A - STANDING COMMITTEES 

1. The following Standing Committees will be formed and be 
responsible to the Student‘ Association Executive through the 
office of the Vice-president Internal. 

a. Activities Standing Committee 
b. Intramural Sports Standing Committee 
c. Charities Standing Committee 
d. Publications Standing Committee 

2. The Standing Committees will be headed by and made up of 
the following: 

a. Activities Chairperson 
Members: First and second year Social Representatives of 

each Technology, Presidents, of B.C.I.T. campus 
clubs 

u 

b. Sports Chairpersons (two) 
Members: Sports representations from each technology, 

first and second year. 
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c. The Editor, LINK 
Members: Publications Manager, and co-editors 

EXECUTlVE STRUCTURq 

d. Charities Co-ordinator 
Members: Interested students 

e. Constitution Change Chairperson (V.P. Internal) 
Members: V.P. External (Chairperson) and members of 

the Student Association to be appointed by the 
Association Executive 

3. The Heads of these Standing Committees will be elected by 
the Student Association, except: 

a. Publications - Editor of the LINK which position shall be 
appointed by the Publications Manager and ratified by 

Student Council each year. 

b. Constitution Change Committee Chairperson w i l l  be 
always be the Vice-president Internal. 

4. The Standing Committees will meet at least once a month 
and minutes of these meetings will be taken. A copy Nll 
be sent to the V.P. Internal. 

DOWN 

1. Big city in B.C. 
2. Soon (old English word) 
3. Walking stick 
4. Underground exit (abbr.) 
5. City in Babylon (560 B.C.) 

,6. Hairy extinct elephant 
8. Person who speaks Arabic 
9. Einstein’s Theory of 

11. Cry of wi ld headhunters 

15. Plastic guide for making 

17. Alberta Railway (abbr.) 
18. To set things ----- 

(hint: MEOOA !) 

circles 

(correctly) 
20. FOR---- - USED CAR 
21. SNEDR, an anagram of the 

word, nerds’ 
23. Abnormal mass or tissue 

(either benign or malignant) 
25. Southern Young- Officers’ 

Institute (abbr.) 
30. Too long (abbr.) 

ACROSS 

1. Empty space 
7. Ton of moving metal 

10. A word or phrase made by 
transposing the letters of 
another word or phrase 

12. Red Ensign (abbr.) 
13. Not any . 
14. Coins are made from this 
16. Canadian National Exhibi- 

tion (abbr.) 
17. Single celled animal 
18. Part of a house 

19. Home of J. Stalin 
22. River about 175 mi. north 

of Bombay 
24. Disappear 
26. How some people spell 

love 
27. Poem expressing grief for 

one who is dead 
28. Friend (French) 
29. Glowing red with heat 
31. Small child 
32. Large caliber firearms 

Coaches, Managers, 
Statisticians, Referees 

W e  pay honorariums for 
coaches and managers salaries 
f o r  officials. W e  need,you!! 
Come and talk to us. Students 
or staff members. 

EQUIPMENT - ANOTHER RE- 
MINDER TO REP TEAMS-WE 
NEED OUR EQUIPMENT 
BACK BEFORE YOU GRADS 
L E A V E .  

LEAVE. REMEMBER “NO 

T O W E L S *  S W E A T E R S *  

OFF* PLEASE! ! 

EQUIPMENT - NO MARKS” 

SHORTS - DROP THEM ALL 

NOTICE OF 
BY-ELECTION 

To Be Held 

\On May 12th 

For 
I Activities’ 

Chairperson 

1 Sports 
Chairperson 

Polling Stations 

North 
& South Foyer 

11 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

7ONSTITUTION - CHANGES 

ARE AVAILABLE FOR 

YOUR INFORMATION IN 

THE SAC OFFICES. 

CROSS 
WORD 

by J.L. Fuller 

* 


